Ref SES (Infant ) 007/2016 Sarasas Ektra School, Infant Department

15"July 2016

Topic "Thai Culture Conservation" activity for National Mother's Day
Dear Parents,

On the 12"0f August, which marks National Mother's Day, Sarasas Ektra School will host an activity
to promote Thai Culture, which has seen many changes through the ages. Therefore, school would like to ask
kindly for parents’ cooperation in participating in the activity so that we can help each other to conserve and

celebrate Thai culture.

School would like to ask each parent to submit to School a postcard-size photo that represents Thai
culture. The photo may show Thai national costume, merit-making and alms-giving, the Thai "wai", Thai
manners for showing respect, and so on. The photo must be glued to a piece of paper—plainor patterned—
underwhich are written some English or Thai words about the photo. They may include the title, location or

date and may be decorated according to student's imagination and creativity.

The finished product can be submitted to class teachers from 21- 29 July 2016. School will host an
exhibition to showcase the photos on the 17 of August on the ground floor of Building 1. The photos will be

returned to parents after the exhibition has finished.

School would like to thank parents for being supportive of students and sincerely hopes that parents

will continue to cooperate with us in future activities.

Yours sincerely
(Mrs. Paweenrat Boonsawat)

Director of the Infant Department



